
 
  
 
 
January 10, 2018 
 
 
 
 
Columbia College Chicago Community: 
 
An investigation is underway into a theft that occurred at 33 E. Congress on January 10, 2018 at 
approximately 10:00 am.   An unattended laptop was taken.    
 
A person of interest in this incident is described as a male; in his 20’s; wearing a red and blue winter 
skull style hat with a ball on top; a greyish three-quarter length hooded jacket; blue jeans; greyish high-
top styled shoes and carrying a backpack. 
 
Anyone with information related to this incident should contact Campus Security and the Chicago Police 
Department Area Central Detective Division at 312-747-8384. 
 
Precautions: 
 
• Remain alert: electronics diminish your awareness. 
• Report suspicious persons or activity to Campus Security. 
• Do not leave valuables unattended. 
• Inform Campus Security of any crime or safety concerns. 
• Activate tracking software on computers and telephones. 
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